
ADRIAN BARGER

     It is with great sadness that I have to be the bearer of such sad news.  On September 
the 2nd, the San Diego Swing Dance Club lost another fine dance member and  friend 
to all who knew him.   Adrian Barger was very friendly and he loved to dance.  He 
once told me that as a young man he wanted to learn to dance so much that after each 
time he was introduced to dance moves he would tie a rope to a beam in the ceiling or 
onto stair rails. He then would pretend that the other end was his partner and he then 
would  practice his new moves.  It must have worked, because all who knew Adrian, 
knew that he was a very good dancer.
 
     Because of this pandemic I assume that we won’t be able to get together for a fond 
farewell. But we can all wish him a fond farewell in our hearts and RIP.   Our Condo-
lence to his family and friends.  

Thanks Adrian Barger for being a loyal member and part of the San Diego Swing 
Dance Club.
We shall all miss you.

Bob Avila
Newsletter Editor


